N.S.S.S.

Presents

August, 1995



The TOPEX-NEVPEX show is over and it was a great one. Those who did not take the opportunity to attend it, especially members of NSSS, missed something special. First day issue program, lots of dealers and plenty of bargains. Ruthe and Dick Dreiling, along with Ed Hartley, Al Shay and several of the faithful members put the show over the top. It will be a cold day in before we will have another like it. The U.S.P.O., Pack and Save Markets and the A.T.A. provided assistance as we have never had before this show. Representatives of the United Nations Postal Service, the Stamp Collector and the Quarterly Meeting of the Council of Northern California Philatelic Societies were some of the prominent groups attending. For those who are topical collectors, there were several topical Study Group meetings. All this you missed over a baseball game, golf tournament or some other TV activity.

The next meeting of N.S.S.S. will be this coming Saturday, July, 22, 1995 at 2 p.m. at the University of Nevada, but in a different room. Some how the U. rented our regular room to someone else. You will receive directions as you enter the building. The program will be a A.P.S. slide presentation on the philatelic history of Alaska. A very good show.

Included in this edition of Post Boy is the slate for new officers. Please vote and bring or mail your ballot to the President. Al Shay, before Thursday, July 20. Official count will be tallied after all the absentee ballots are in or if a majority of the members are present at the meeting.

It should be noted that dues are being called for in July. Our years run from July 31 to Aug. 1. Please submit them as soon as possible. We will be having another fine year 1995 to 1996 and you should not want to miss out on it. There will be the Auction Buck Auction coming up later this year. It will be a duzzie

The picnic will be in August, at which time we will inaugurate our new officers. It will be a most appropriate setting. On the open patio of Rene St. Pierre's 10-2 restruant. Cool and shady, with a stream running along side. Quiet and restfull. (Until we get there). Then, there will be the annual Christmas Party. Another great event in our time.

Of course, this last event will be followed by the 24 mile Triathalon for senior stamp collectors. Registration forms will be available immediately following the Christmas Party dinner. This will be the only time you will be able to pick them up.

The upcoming election requires the changing of the guard for the following postions. President, 2 years; Vice President, 1 year, Treasurer, 2 years. The nominating committee has selected, by volunteer, the following persons for these positions:

President: Edward Hartley	
Other:	
Vice President:	
Tom Morrissey	· · · · · ·
George Costello	
Other:	
Treasurer:	
Kay Williams	
Other:	

That's all.